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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
WORK SESSION 

MINUTES OCTOBER 10, 2008 
APPROVED 

 
 
Present:  Joshua A. Degen, Chairman; Stuart Schulman, Vice Chairman; Anna Eliot, Clerk; Peter Cunningham; 
George Dillon, Jr. 
Also Present:  Patrice Garvin, Administrative Assistant 
 
Mr. Degen called meeting of the Board to Order at 5:05 p.m. 
 
The Board discussed the strategy for the upcoming interviews.  The Board discussed possible questions for the 
final interviews. Mr. Dillon stated that there needed to be pointed questions at candidates who have had 
incidents in the past discovered in their background checks.  The Board discussed the strengths and wekaneses 
brought about by the Assessment Center. Ms. Garvin will type up the questions and email the final changes to 
the Board of Selectmen prior to the interviews on Tuesday, October 14th.  Mr. Degen discussed the need to go 
into Executive Session to discuss the contract of the new Town Manager.   
 
ADJOURN 
Mr. Cunningham moved to enter into Executive Session at 6:36 pm to discuss the strategy for negotiations with the 
new Town Manager not to convene into open session. Ms. Eliot seconded. Roll Call Vote: Dillon-yes; Cunningham-
yes; Eliot-yes; Schulman-yes; Degen-yes.  
 
 
 
Approved:  _____________________________  _________________________________ 
             Anna Eliot, Clerk    respectfully submitted,         
       Patrice Garvin 
       Administrative Assistant 
Date Approved:  11-10-08 


